SITE WALK 20 EDGEWOOD ROAD MARCH 17, 2020 6:00 P.M.

Attendees: Chris Sterndale Joan Lawson Mark Morong Dinny Waters Micah Warnock

During the site walk, we began at the shed in question. We continued to the left side of the home where it was confirmed that the structure would have to be too close to the home. Around the rear of the home, we saw that the yard was tired and was not a practical location for the shed. On the right side of the home, we noticed a large amount of ledge. The homeowner also noted that this was the main location that all snow was pushed to during winter events. Quick measurements of the area where the ledge was left split on whether the right side of the house was a better location for the shed. Micah noted that by placing the shed on the right side of the home would limit access to the backside of the home for anything larger than a lawn tractor.

Site walk Adjourned 6:25 PM